
 
Dear Dr. Jenkins, 
 
I want to thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is 
Sheedeh Motamedi. and I am an incoming medical student from 
Houston Texas.Your generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students prrogram is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
Sheedeh Motamedi 



 
Dear Dr. Jenkins, 
 
My name is Mayra Levario, and I am an incoming first generation 
medical student from Presidio, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed 
me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. Receiving my 
stethoscope represented an integral part of starting my new journey 
in medicine. Thank you for making that moment possible!! Thank 
you again for your generosity and taking part in the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students!! 
 
Sincerely,  
Mayra Levario 



 
Dear Dr. Jenkins, 
 
My name is Patrice Lamey, an incoming medical student 
from Dallas, Texas. I would like to sincerely express my 
gratitude for the gift of a stethoscope. I hope to use this 
wonderful gift throughout my classes and to save lives in the 
future. Thank you for your support of the School of Medicine 
and Stethoscopes for Students.  
 
Sincerely,  
Patrice Lamey 




